
NEW SECURITY PROCEDURES IN ATLANTA 

 Please be advised that there are new security procedures in place at the Elbert P. Tuttle 
Courthouse in Atlanta.  All visitors will now come through the Forsyth Street entrance and into a self-
contained security vestibule.  Once inside, Court Security Officers will instruct you on securing your cell 
phones and processing through the newly installed detection equipment. 

 Processing through the new security vestibule may take a few more minutes than what you 
were used to in the past.  Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we seek to improve the safety 
of our judges, staff and visitors alike.    


